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GDPAA 
NEWS YOU CAN USE! 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~                                                                                                                              
October gave a party- The leaves 

by hundreds came-the ashes, 

oaks and maples, and leaves of 
every name.   The sunshine 

spread a carpet, and everything 

was grand.  Miss Weather led the 
dancing, Professor Wind- the 

band… 

 
 

   

WHERE IN THE WORLD WILL GROSSI DANCE & PERFORMING ARTS TAKE YOU?  IN THIS ISSUE….. 
   

Hello, GD&PAA families!   

It is so delightful to see so many of our dancers 

back in the studios and zooming from home! It 

truly is #BETTERTOGETHER! 

The teachers are already hard at work creating 

curriculum and choreography to help everyone 

rebuild their stamina, strength and realize their 

passion for performing, dancing, singing and acting; 

together we will make this season the best one yet!  

You’ve probably seen in person or on Instagram & 

Facebook that the studios were completely 

refreshed & redecorated over the summer. BIG 

thanks again to the Oberly & Brass families & 

friends for all the hard work & to Anna Strauss 

for her fab logo design work; we all LOVE it! 

And have you seen the GD&PAA glowing sign across 

our windows? Huge thanks to Ms. Diane & Emma 

Blanchet for their tons of time and talent! 

Congrats to our 2020-2021 GDPAA Performance Co 

members! What a great show of energy and 

enthusiasm at the auditions; JOB WELL DONE, 

everyone! Please see their names posted in the 

hallway & dancers’ note-board. And special thanks 

to our guest artists & judges for the auditions; 

Alexia Bobrowski & Emma Luxemburg- you were 

great! 

Big Shout out to Prep Co members: Kaleigh Alford, 

Abby Garbart, Sydney Green & Julia Nowicki for 

holding a Bake Sale and raising $200 to jump start 

our Pennies for Pirouettes campaign to raise money 

for our friends at CCMC & ST. Francis Cancer 

Center! Please practice those pirouettes & help us 

help others! 

Quick Notes: if you are going to be absent from 

classes & want to zoom in- please email Ms. Diane: 

Diane.grossidanceacademy@gmail.com. 

Costume deposits have been posted to your 

accounts- we will be measuring performers during 

the next several weeks, so please make sure we get 

to all of you. The showcase dates are reserved at 

RHS for June 11 & 12, 2021! 

Happy Autumn! 

Ms. Linda & Staff 

OCTOBER AT A GLANCE:  

Oct. 1-31st: Pennies for Pirouettes!  Ask a 

student to do a pirouette or any turn and donate 

your loose change to benefit St. Francis Cancer 

Center 

Oct. 12th: Columbus Day- studios are closed 

Oct. 5th-31st: Wear PINK Wednesday (or any 

day you’re in classes) to support Breast Cancer 

Awareness month & donate to the Penny Jar! 

Oct. 26th-31th: Wear your Halloween costumes 

to class- safely move & no changing in restroom; 

he staff will vote on the most original “Classic 

Rewind Costume!” 


